
A note from Pastor Owen Scott… 

I was asked once, “Why, if God is so good, would He 
send people to hell?” My answer was, “God has 
never sent anyone to hell, doesn’t send anyone to 
hell now, and never will send anyone to hell in the 
future”.   If fact, it’s in His heart to save the whole 
world.  God loves the world and sent the Saviour 
to earth so that no one ever needs to be eternally 
lost.  Take a moment and read 1Timothy 2:1-6 and 
2 Peter 3:9… 
 

1) We are to pray for all to be saved 
2) God wants all to be saved and come to a 

knowledge of the truth 
3) Jesus Christ paid the ransom for all 
4) God is patient, not wanting anyone to perish, 

but everyone to come to repentance 

Do you understand the Father’s heart?  It is a 
heart of love.  Lost coins, lost sheep and lost sons 
(Luke 15) give us a glimpse of the Saviour’s love 
for sinners.  Christ came to save the world, not to 
judge it.  If someone goes to hell, it is only because 
they refuse to believe in God’s only Son and His 
free offer of eternal life.  Christ came to earth, 
suffered death and rose again for each of 
us…”Believe on the Lord Jesus Christ and you shall 
be saved”…That’s God’s message of love for each of 
us. 
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Sunday at Valley Church… 
 
Services at 9:00 & 11:00 am – Pastor Owen Scott will be 
speaking this morning. There is a supervised Mini-Kids Centre 
for children under 3 years in the 11 am service.  (The Mini-Kids 
Centre is unsupervised during the 9 am service – Parents are 
asked to stay with their children.)  Nursery facilities available 
to mothers with babies.  
 

Join us for a coffee & cookies on the patio!  
Join us for coffee on the patio after the service 
today…a great chance to meet a new friend. 

                    

This week… 
 

SUMMER DAY CAMP BEGINS TOMORROW!!  
The FUN begins tomorrow for all 
those who have registered for our 
Summer Day Camp this year!  It will 
run each day (Monday, July 15th to 
Friday, July 19th ) from 9 am to 4 pm.  
ALL OTHER CHURCH PROGRAMS 
FROM MONDAY TO FRIDAY WILL BE 
CANCELLED THIS WEEK. 

 
PLEASE DO NOT PARK  IN FRONT OF THE CHURCH THIS 
WEEK – There’s lots of parking at the mall.  We want to 
keep our kids safe! 
 
PRAY FOR VBS THIS WEEK…that much will be 

accomplished for the Lord in children’s lives!  

If you are new to Valley Church or would like to pass on 

some new information, please take a moment to fill in a 

Valley Church Connection Card and drop it in one of the boxes 

beside the exits. You’ll find the cards in the holders on the 

chairs in front of you. 

What’s happening at Valley Church? 
 

Send in your photos!  Summer has arrived and our 

Valley Church family is  involved in all kinds of 

interesting activities – Please share some of your 

special moments with us by emailing us your 

favorite family photos to use in the bulletin and on 

our website. If you are taking a trip over the next few months, 

take along a Valley Church bulletin and take a photo of you holding 

it in front of a site you’re visiting…Valley Church’s  version of 

North Shore News “News Around the World”…”Valley Church 

Around the World”! 

Library Overdue Notice - The Library would like to take 

inventory … if you haven’t done your annual Spring cleaning, let 

this be your excuse to dig into cupboards, and under beds.  If you 

need a list of  items you may still have out (please allow for 

circulation errors), inquire in the Library or email the 

librarian carolannlitke@shaw.ca There is a book return drop box 

in the Lobby for your convenience.  Many thanks! 

Order coffee…and help support our Youth Mission Trip!  We 

are partnering with La Cima Golden Coffee  to help raise funds for 

the Youth Mexican Mission Trip.  When you purchase a 340g bag 

for $14, they will donate $3 towards the mission trip.  Forms are 

available at the Info Table or from Mel. 

 “OCTOBER BABY” – This movie will be shown on Wednesday, 

July 31st at 7 pm at Valley Church – It is co-sponsored by St. 

Simons Anglican & Valley Church. 

Photos on front (clockwise from top left)- Steve & Kay 
Baughman and their grandchildren (you’ll recognize Adeline, 
Kate, Isabel & Lewis Eldred); Joe Staples at Lynn Village where he 
& his band performed at the first Friday night concert of the 
summer; Kim (Lim) & Paul St. Denis on their wedding day; this 
year’s ESL class with leaders, Kay Baughman, Margot Fraser & 
Elaine Englar. 
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